
 

 
Address :Morabadi, P.O.

DR. SHYAMA PRASAD MUKHERJEE UNIVERSITY
(Following Upgradation of Ranchi College, Ranchi, under RUSA Programme, Component

Ref.No. : DSPMU/G/164/20   

 
In pursuance of  UGC Letter Vide Memo No. F.No.1

advisory issued by the Secretary, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government
New Delhi, Vide Memo No. Secy. (HE)/MHRD/2020, dated 18.03.2020, on the Subject : Precautions 
to be taken in the light of Novel Coronavirus (COVID
order that  all necessary Preventive Measures regardi
Dean of Faculties, the Heads of the University Departments and Office Staff, Etc., apart from the fact 
that the DSPMU has already postponed all its examination and suspended all its classes until the  14
April, 2020, with a direction to the students that they must avoid all 
state at their homes and make self-

However, keeping in mind the latest aforesaid Letters of  Directions issued from the Office of the 
UGC, New Delhi and the MHRD, Government of India, New Delhi, the Vice
pleased to direct the Officials, Deans of the Faculties of Science, Humanities, and Social Science, 
Heads of all the University Departments, The Directors / Co
Vocational Courses, Office Staff of Dr. Shyama Prasad Mukherjee University, Ranchi, to continuously 
be in contact with the Students of the University, on their Mobile Phones / Whattsapp Numbers / 
Email, providing them with the latest Guidelines regarding Coronavirus  (COVID
and the means to be observed  and adopted by the Students  for their safety and security as a measures 
of prevention against the disease. 

Attention: Helpline Number of DSPMU, Ranchi, 
9430789345   
6201312675   
9431140704   
8084688481   
9431767094   
7004363661   
7631184051   
7677897572   
Email    
Website   
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. SHYAMA PRASAD MUKHERJEE UNIVERSITY
(Following Upgradation of Ranchi College, Ranchi, under RUSA Programme, Component

Ranchi, Jharkhand. 

                                           

OFFICE OF THE 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

In pursuance of  UGC Letter Vide Memo No. F.No.1-14/2020 (Website), dated 19.03.2020, and 
advisory issued by the Secretary, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government
New Delhi, Vide Memo No. Secy. (HE)/MHRD/2020, dated 18.03.2020, on the Subject : Precautions 
to be taken in the light of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Vice-Chancellor has been pleased to 
order that  all necessary Preventive Measures regarding the COVID-19 be taken by the Officials, the 
Dean of Faculties, the Heads of the University Departments and Office Staff, Etc., apart from the fact 
that the DSPMU has already postponed all its examination and suspended all its classes until the  14

il, 2020, with a direction to the students that they must avoid all "Social Contacts"
-studies at homes. 

However, keeping in mind the latest aforesaid Letters of  Directions issued from the Office of the 
New Delhi and the MHRD, Government of India, New Delhi, the Vice-Chancellor is further 

pleased to direct the Officials, Deans of the Faculties of Science, Humanities, and Social Science, 
Heads of all the University Departments, The Directors / Co-ordinators of the Self
Vocational Courses, Office Staff of Dr. Shyama Prasad Mukherjee University, Ranchi, to continuously 
be in contact with the Students of the University, on their Mobile Phones / Whattsapp Numbers / 

latest Guidelines regarding Coronavirus  (COVID
and the means to be observed  and adopted by the Students  for their safety and security as a measures 

Attention: Helpline Number of DSPMU, Ranchi, is : 
 - Vice-Chancellor 
 - Registrar 
 - Dean Students' Welfare 
 - Finance Officer 
 - Controller of Examinations 
 - Website In-Charge 
 - Section Officer (General Section) 
 - Others. 
 - vcdspmu@gmail.com, registrardspmuranchi@gmail.com
 - www.dspmuranchi.ac.in 

Sd/-
Dr. Narendra Deo Goswami

Registrar

834008. 

. SHYAMA PRASAD MUKHERJEE UNIVERSITY 
(Following Upgradation of Ranchi College, Ranchi, under RUSA Programme, Component-I) 

                                      Date : 21.03.2020 

OFFICE OF THE 
REGISTRAR 

14/2020 (Website), dated 19.03.2020, and 
advisory issued by the Secretary, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India, 
New Delhi, Vide Memo No. Secy. (HE)/MHRD/2020, dated 18.03.2020, on the Subject : Precautions 

Chancellor has been pleased to 
19 be taken by the Officials, the 

Dean of Faculties, the Heads of the University Departments and Office Staff, Etc., apart from the fact 
that the DSPMU has already postponed all its examination and suspended all its classes until the  14th 

"Social Contacts" and strictly 

However, keeping in mind the latest aforesaid Letters of  Directions issued from the Office of the 
Chancellor is further 

pleased to direct the Officials, Deans of the Faculties of Science, Humanities, and Social Science, 
s of the Self-Financing and  

Vocational Courses, Office Staff of Dr. Shyama Prasad Mukherjee University, Ranchi, to continuously 
be in contact with the Students of the University, on their Mobile Phones / Whattsapp Numbers / 

latest Guidelines regarding Coronavirus  (COVID-19) and the ways 
and the means to be observed  and adopted by the Students  for their safety and security as a measures 

registrardspmuranchi@gmail.com 

- 
Dr. Narendra Deo Goswami 

Registrar 


